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Mandatory minimum sentencing is an inhumane practice tat serves only to increase 

the number of people wasting away in prisons and in fact leads to more and worse 

crime after people serve their time. Drug users are the people bearing the racist 

impact of mandatory minimums, rather than receiving actual support to change their 

relationship to drugs. End this practice for the sake of all of us. It doesn't "help" 

anyone and is a disgusting practice. 


